
EPCFA NEWS 
N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 4  East Penn Children's Fitness Academy, LLC 

 VETERAN’S DAY 
Monday, November 11TH 

 
We will be OPEN  

for Veteran’s Day!  
Thank you to all our Veterans! 

 

NOW HIRING!  
We are growing and looking for instructors/coaches. Looking for individuals 

with gymnastics, tumbling, early childhood education, and physical            
education backgrounds! Prefer applicants 18 years old or older. 

 If interested, please email epcfa2010@gmail.com 
See our website for more information  

Thank you to all of our students who  
participated in our Halloween Week! 

EPCFA will be CLOSED for all classes and Open Tumbles  
Wednesday, November 27th through  

Sunday, December 1st  
for Thanksgiving break! 

EPCFA will reopen Monday, December 2nd.  
We hope our EPCFA families have a wonderful Thanksgiving!  

Open Tumble 
Monday-Saturday  

10-10:55 am 
$9/child  

Open Tumble punch cards available now! 

$90 for 11 tumbles! Last tumble is FREE!  

Holiday’s are around  
the corner!  

Not sure what to get?  
Purchase an EPCFA gift card 

over the phone or at the front 
desk! 
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